
 

 

 
         
 
 
 
 

ADMINISTRATIVE ADVISORY 
No. 2020-AA-046 
11 November 2020 

 
 
In connection with the Severe Weather Bulletin No. 13 for Typhoon Ulysses issued by 
DOST-PAGASA placing Metro Manila under Tropical Cyclone Wind Signal No. 3, 
please be advised that work in the Insurance Commission (IC) Head Office, Manila 
shall be suspended effective 1:00 PM today, 11 November 2020 (Wednesday). 
 
Those who have already confirmed their appointments with the Insurance Commission 
Appointment Reservation System (ICare) through 
https://web.insurance.gov.ph/icare/login, but are affected by said work suspension, 
are advised to request another schedule. 
 
 
 
 
 
        REVELYN R. MOJICA 
        IC Division Manager 
        Administrative Division 
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